
 
 

 

 

DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED 2025 - 2026 
PREKINDERGARTEN BOUNDARIES 

 
This agenda items consists of a presentation and discussion of proposed 2025 - 2026 
prekindergarten boundaries.  Assisting the administration with this presentation is 
Hudson Huff of Zonda Demographics.  Zonda Demographics has been assisting the 
school district with a demographic study of the entire school district.  While the full 
demographic study will extend over several months, the approval of 2025 – 2026 
prekindergarten boundaries is time sensitive because it impacts the reopening of the 
Burleson Elementary School as a prekindergarten center in August 2025. 


